Christianson, Eric

From:

Gloede, Carl

Sent:

Tuesday, March 15, 2011 1:42 PM

To:

Christianson, Eric

Cc: Subject: Schauf, Mary

Attachments:

ALRC Meeting 3/16/2011

image001.gif

Item #8

I met with applicant Patrick, at the establishment this morning and after discussing the design and capital improvements proposed, I support the application.

We also reviewed the considerations recommended from the neighborhood and I find those to be reasonable given the demographic changes to the neighborhood. I am not concerned about the reduction of two parking stalls as the business model includes the expansion of the food offerings and I see these new plans as a positive to the neighborhood with a focus on offering more options to those in the general vicinity of the establishment rather than relying on patrons who drive to this location.

Carl Gloede

Captain of Police: Central District City of Madison Police Department 211 S. Carroll St. Madison, WI 53703